
September 29, 2023 11:55 am  

 

 
Dear Brother Priests, 

 

Please see below and attached a letter to the faithful from Cardinal Gregory to share 

with your community in the manner you determine is best: 

 

 

Cardinal Gregory Letter to the Faithful September 2023.pdf  

 

Remind the Faithful of Information on the Website 

 

The archdiocesan website, adw.org, is updated regularly with current information for 

you to share with your community. Daily news and information about our parishes, 

schools, and ministries are also available at cathstan.org and elpreg.org for the Catholic 

Standard and the Spanish-language El Pregonero newspapers. Please 

visit clergy.adw.org for news and information for archdiocesan priests. 

 

As always, should you have questions or need assistance from my office and the Pastoral 

Center, please let us know. 

 

With gratitude for your priestly ministry, I am 

 

Sincerely yours in Christ, 

 

Most Reverend Juan Esposito 

Vicar General and Moderator of the Curia 
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